
Support Our Elderly Care Facility 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Elderly Care Facility Name], we 

want to share the impact your contributions make in the lives of our residents. 

Our mission is to provide a safe and nurturing environment for the elderly, ensuring they receive 

the care and companionship they deserve. However, it takes substantial resources to maintain our 

facilities and programs. 

We are reaching out to ask for your continued support through a monthly giving program. A 

consistent monthly donation allows us to plan and allocate resources effectively, ensuring that 

we can provide the highest level of care. 

Even a small monthly contribution can make a significant difference in the lives of our residents. 

We would be grateful if you could consider a recurring donation of [Suggested Amount] each 

month. 

To set up your monthly gift, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact us at [Phone 

Number]. We truly appreciate your generosity. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our community. Together, we can continue to provide 

exceptional care and support for our elderly residents. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Elderly Care Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


